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Oregon's vote by mail is a fundamental part of the high turnout we enjoy in our 

elections, regularly above the national average -- a great mark of pride for this state. 

Being able to thoroughly research and consider candidates, fill out your ballot without 

pressure or possible intimidation, and return it without concerns for lines, weather 

conditions, or even the time of a polling place being open is a key part of having an 

informed and capable democracy. This bill is an attempt to bring restrictions to that 

turnout and harm our state, under the guise of "fiscal responsibility" for the cost of 

mail. 

 

I strongly urge you to vote NO and protect Oregon's elections. 


